
 

 

 

Pupil Mobile Phone 
Agreement 

 

We recognise that mobile phones are part of everyday life for many children and that they can play an important 

role in helping pupils to feel safe and secure. However, we also recognise that they can prove a distraction in 

school and can provide a means of bullying or intimidating others. Therefore, only Year 5 and 6 children if they 

are walking to or from school without an adult are permitted to bring their mobile phone into school.  

• All pupil mobile phones in school must have completed the Pupil Mobile Phone Agreement 

• The phone must be handed in to the class teacher and must be switched off 

• The phone is left at the owner’s own risk and school is not responsible for loss or damage 

• Phones should not be taken on school trips 

  

Name of Child:__________________________________________ 

 

Class: ________________________________________________ 

 

I confirm that my child is in year 5 or 6 and will only bring their phone into school on days when they are walking 
home without an adult. I agree that my child will hand their phone to the class teacher when they arrive in school. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: _________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________Date: _____________________________________ 
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